
Dec. 18 – Feb. 4
The Winter Reading Program encourages children to read for fun during the winter months. 
By completing the reading log, children (birth through 5th grade) earn coupons and prizes, 

including Chicago Wolves merchandise.
 ** Chicago Wolves hockey tickets raffled off weekly **
** A Grand Prize raffle at the end of the program! **

Meet a Chicago Wolves Hockey Player!!!  Wednesday, Dec. 14 at 4:30 p.m.
Come to the 95th Street Library and meet a Chicago Wolves Hockey Player!  There will be time to ask questions and get an 

autograph.  One child will be selected to model official Chicago Wolves hockey gear!  

Gingerbread House Display
Make and decorate a gingerbread house as a family activity. Drop off your creation at any children’s services 

department  before 4 p.m. on Dec. 9th.  Each building will display the houses in the children’s services department 
through Dec. 16  for the public to admire and choose their favorites. Ribbons will be awarded to all entries.                                                                                                   

Entries must be picked up on Dec. 16.
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